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STOCKHOLMIA 2019 – The Rarity Auction 
  

The 150th Anniversary of the Royal Philatelic Society London will be celebrated by the 
STOCKHOLMIA 2019 exhibition in Stockholm, Sweden. This event promises to be one of the 
greatest events so far in philatelic history. One of the many exceptional events will be the 
rarity auction conducted by the Global Philatelic Network. 
 
The participating companies are now accepting consignments with a starting value of 1.000 
euros (£900) for single items and 10.000 euros (£9.000) for collections. Most of the world’s 
top philatelists are expected to attend the STOCKHOLMIA 2019 exhibition thus providing a 
unique opportunity to market exceptional single items and collections. 
 
As a special bonus for larger consignments realising 50.000+ euros (£45.000+), the Global 
Philatelic Network offers to provide hardbound full colour books featuring up to 128 pages of 
any collection free of charge. These books will undoubtedly be a cherished souvenir of a 
collection painstakingly assembled over a long period of time. 
 
The Global Philatelic Network is the Philatelic Partner of the exhibition and a substantial part 
of the proceeds from the auction commissions will be donated to the Royal Philatelic Society 
London. 
 
Consignments are accepted until 15 March 2019 at the offices of any of the auction 
companies of the Global Philatelic Network (H.R. Harmer, U.S.A.; Heinrich Köhler, Germany; 
Corinphila, Switzerland and Netherlands; John Bull, Hong Kong). The STOCKHOLMIA 2019 
rarity auction will take place on 1 June 2019. 
 
More information about the exhibition and other related activities can be obtained at the 
website: www.stockholmia2019.se. 
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For additional information contact 
 
Christer Brunström, Press Information Officer, pressinformation@stockholmia2019.se  
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